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26th May 2022 

Re: Jubilee Picnic 

Dear Families, 

Tomorrow will see us have our Jubilee Picnic (12:30pm-2pm), weather allowing, 

on the school field. Please see the bullet points below to help you: 

• Parents and/or family members to enter school via the Key Stage 2 gate just 

before 12:30pm and collect children from the class teacher who will be on the 

playground. 

• Parents may use any space on the school field (you might need a blanket). Also, 

children can sit with any families/friends to have their lunch. 

• If parents need the toilet, you can leave via the KS2 gate and use the outside 

toilet. Children will not be allowed out of the gate but will use the toilets inside.  

• A treasure hunt will be set up on the field and this will be led by the school 

council. It will be £1 to have a go and can be completed at any time. 

• The Jubilee picnic will finish at 2pm and parents will leave via the KS2 gate. 

• Children will then go back inside for a final assembly and receive their Queen’s 

Jubilee badges.  

• Please note, children will not be able to leave school early as we still have 

learning time left at the end of the day.  

We look forward to seeing lots of families and friends tomorrow; we are excited 

by the whole event! 

P.s don’t forget to wear RED, WHITE and BLUE! 

Best wishes, 

#teamankermoor 
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